
     Pastor’s Message 

 

Dear Parish Family, 

 

It is with heartfelt gratitude and mixed emotions that we bid farewell to our beloved 

Parochial Vicar, Father P.J. Naughton, who is retiring due to medical reasons. We are 

deeply thankful for his dedicated ministry and the many ways he has served and 

inspired our community at Saint Anthony Parish. His compassion, wisdom, and 

unwavering faith have touched countless lives, and we hold him in our prayers as he 

enters this new chapter of rest and healing. 

 

At the same time, we are blessed to welcome Father Carmelo Romanello as our new 

Parochial Vicar. Let us open our hearts to him with the same warmth and spirit of unity 

that define our parish family. We look forward to growing in faith together under his 

guidance. 

 

Please continue to keep both Father Naughton and Father Romanello in your prayers. 

 

With peace and gratitude, 

 

Fr. Rolando 


